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General Bulletin #21 
Elimination of Membership Dues 

To: All Illinois Surplus Line Producers & Interested Parties 

From: David L. Ocasek 

 
 
The Surplus Line Association of Illinois is eliminating Membership Dues 
as of today, May 3, 2002.  This action was taken to ensure that Illinois will 
be in compliance with the reciprocal licensing standards of the federal 
Gramm-Leach-Bliley Act (also know as the Financial Services 
Modernization Act) of 1999.   
 
Instead of sending renewal invoices, we will now send out annual forms for 
confirmation and update of account information . 
 
Please feel free to contact the Association if you have any questions 
regarding this bulletin. 
 

 
100 S. Wacker Drive 
Suite 350 
Chicago, IL 
60606 
 
312.263.1993 
312.263.1996 fax 
 
www.slai.org 
info@slai.org 
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Executive Director 
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Asst. Executive Director 
 


